ST. PAUL'S **LUTHERAN SCHOOL** NEWSLETTER

WE'RE SO EXCITED TO SHARE SOME IMPORTANT UPDATES AS WE CONTINUE PREPARING

FOR A JOYFUL AND FAITH-FILLED SCHOOL YEAR AHEAD!



Schedule a Tour!

are now offering school tours prospective and enrolled families! Whether you're new or just excited to see the progress, **CLICK HERE** to schedule a tour today!

Hot News

Enrollment Is Still Open!

We are actively enrolling for the upcoming school year! If you know a family looking for a nurturing, Christ-centered early childhood program, we would love to welcome them to our school family. As a special thank-you, families who refer a new student will receive 5% off their monthly tuition once the student is enrolled.

Congregation Notes

Calling All Church Volunteers! As we prepare to welcome families back, we are seeking volunteers from our church community to help us finish setting up classrooms and organizing materials. Whether you have a few hours or a whole day, your support would be a true blessing to our school. If you're interested in volunteering, please contact us—we would love your helping hands and joyful hearts!

Upcoming Events

- **Back to School Night**
- Frist Day of School

TBD 2 Sept







